
L.I. Development Corp. honors Town of Babylon
February 29, 2008 - Long Island

The Town of Babylon was recently honored by Long Island Development Corporation. 
This prestigious award recognizes the Town's commitment to small business by actively promoting
the SBA 504 loan program.
LIDC provides low cost, low down payment second mortgage loans for small businesses and
not-for-profits acquiring, renovating or constructing their own facilities (land, building, leasehold,
condo, coops). 
Visit www.lidc.org

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


